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Dear Parents and carers,

Thank you very much for the fantastic support with the online parent consultations before half term. I do know it is not the same as a face-to-face meeting but it was great to celebrate the wonderful learning the children have been doing. The children have settled really well after term, which is great to see.

Christian values
The Christian value we are thinking about is peace.

Topic News
Our second topic is ‘One day on our blue planet…’ Please see the topic overview for the areas of learning. We welcome any extra research or resources you may wish to share for our topic working wall. 

PE 
Class 2 have PE sessions on Thursdays and Fridays. Please ensure your child is in their PE kit in school on those days. The PE kit is black shorts, white T-shirt and plimsolls for sessions in the hall. Children may wish to wear jogging bottoms and trainers for outside games, as the weather gets colder.

Homework 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Maths and spelling homework will continue be set on Fridays and collected the following Thursday (children may hand in homework before Thursday if they wish). Do not hesitate to ask if you would like further information about learning at school and ways to support at home.

Reading Records 
Please bring yellow reading records into school every day as we check reading records daily. We encourage pupils to change their own reading books and they can do this as many times as they would like. However, on Mondays all books are changed for the children so they get a new reading book regularly. Please indicate if your child needs to change the book by signing the yellow record book (books are not changed unless signed).

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any concerns or further questions. 

Ms.Brierley Class 2 teacher

Mrs. Ellahi Teaching Assistant

Mrs.Ben Serghin Teaching Assistant
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